SOoUTHERN CALIFORNIA PETROLEUM CORPORATION

SUITE 905 PETROLEUM LIFE BUILDING P MIDLAND, TEXAS

PHONE 4-B0O44

August 15, 1957

Mr. R. F. Montgomery, Proration Manager
011 Conservation Commissilon

P. O. Box 2045

Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Montgomery:

In reference to your letter of June 20, advising us that
it will be necsssary to apply for a non-standard gas prcration
unit for our Woolworth No. 5-M, Section 8, 258, 37E, Jalmat Pool,
due to gas-o0ll ratio being in excess of 100,000 to 1, we would
prefer to work the well over to attempt to lower the gas-oil
ratio rather than to classify the well as a gas well.

If this work cannot be done before September 1, the well
will be shut in pending workover. Zero allowable is requested
on Form C-127 to be effective September 1.

Yours very tiuly,
SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA PETROLEUM CORP.
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Division Engineer
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